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6/6/23, 4:19 PM Mail - PorlarHealth@porterco.org

SB 4 funding

Jennifer Brock <jennieb21310@yahoo.com>

Tue 6/6/2023 3:59 PM

To:Porter Health <PorterHealth@porterco.org>;

Dear Porter County Board of Heaith members

| am unable to make your meeting this evening, but wish to register my support for your funding application under Indiana SB4. This is an
important and necessary investment in public heaith that is a long time in coming, Improving access to public heaith and gathering public
health statistics is not only good for our residents but good for attracting businesses and new residents to our area. Indiana particularly lags
behind in maternal health outcomes and | hope this will be one of the many issues you will be able to address with this additional funding.

Thank you for considering S8 4 this evening.
Jennifer Brock

522 Kinsale Court

Valparaiso I 46385

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

hitps:/mail.porierco.orglowaf#path=/mail
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NorthShore

HEALTH CENTERS

June 6, 2023

Porter County Health Department
155 Indiana Avenue

Suite 104

Valparaiso, IN 46383

To Porter County Health Department:

We, at NorthShore Health Centers, would like to thank the entire Porter County Heaith Department for
their dedication to the health and well-being of our communities. As a like-minded arganization whose
mission is: “to provide the most comprehensive and quality healthcare, without exclusion, to everyone,
every time” we know and appreciate the benefits of having partners with a common goal.

We are committed to continuing to partner by offering our primary care services, assistance in getting
patients up-to-date on recommended vaccines and additional support with patients enrolled in your
substance abuse programs.

The services you provide from Immunizations to testing, education on health and wellness, lead
poisoning and health home programs makes what we do every day even easier. We also applaud your
efforts to be involved with local community agencles and coalitions like the Weliness Coalition of Porter
County, showcasing that you will meet the community where they are by participating in their health
falrs, community education and more.

In a time where community and coilaboration are vital to the health of not only our community, but our
healthcare system, you continue to be there! Thank you for being a valued partner,

Sincerely,

G

David Hail

CEO




